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SAMPLE LETTER TO BE SENT TO FRIENDS AND RELATIVES IN THE UNITED STATES

THE ELECTION IS OVER. NOW GO AND VOTE.

Dear __________
The election in Israel may be over, but there is another one taking place right now in the United States that will also profoundly impact on the kind of Jewish state we are building. 
Elections are currently taking place in the United States for the next World Zionist Congress. This international gathering in Jerusalem of 2,000 Jews from Israel and around the world is a kind of parliament of the Jewish people. It is here where policy is set and leaders elected who will determine how hundreds of millions of dollars will be spent regarding the nature of Israeli society and Jewish life around the world.

The results of Israel's national election make it critical that you vote in these elections. 
The ultra-Orthodox parties that will inevitably be a part of PM Netanyahu's coalition are already making demands in return for their support. Demands that would deal a devastating blow to our dream of creating a pluralistic and inclusive Israel where religious freedom can be taken for granted.

As you probably know, Conservative Judaism is not recognized in Israel. Our rabbis are not permitted to perform weddings, so we have had to facilitate the marriage of hundreds of couples through what can only be described as clandestine ceremonies. Our converts cannot get married. Our institutions are denied state funding. Recently, a group of non-Orthodox rabbinical students were denied access to the Knesset synagogue on the grounds that it was reserved exclusively for Orthodox services, and women are still subject to arrest at the Western Wall for donning a tallit or reading from the Torah. 
Despite these challenges, we have managed to create:

· 74 Conservative congregations throughout the country
· 260 TALI public schools providing a Schechter-style Jewish education to 40,000 children a year
· Our NOAM youth movement and Ramah-NOAM summer camp
· The Schechter Rabbinical Seminary
No doubt we are all proud, as well we should be, of all that Israel has already achieved. Now we need to act to ensure that we will remain proud of all it is yet to become. You can do that by voting MERCAZ (the political arm of the Conservative Movement), in the Zionist Congress elections, for an Israel that is:

Pluralistic ● Committed to a two-state solution ● Jewish and democratic ● Advancing social justice

Ensuring equal rights for minorities ● Egalitarian ● Environmentally conscious ● Inclusive

Please go to www.voteMERCAZ.org, hit the "Vote Now" button and follow the instructions to vote MERCAZ, Slate #2. Then ask all your friends and relative to do the same.  Please take another minute and "like" https://facebook.com/voteMERCAZ. If you live outside the United States, contact Rabbi Tzvi Graetz ravtzvi@masortiolami.org to find out how else you might be of help.

Thank you so much for taking part in this critical effort!
[name]
P.S. Please note that there is a voter registration fee of $10.00 ($5.00 for those 30 and under). This fee goes directly to the American Zionist Movement to cover elections costs. It's a small price to pay for the opportunity to make your voice heard in this critical struggle regarding Israel's democratic character. 
